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Let us catch up a bit on some things from recent months... 

Holiday Dinner 

Each year during the Christmas period we have tried to schedule a special festive meal,  The main focus is 

to seek out folks who either might not have someone---family or friends---to plan a Christmas dinner with, 

or, they might not be able to pay for it.  It is an outreach moment, trying to share Jesus' love for us all in a 

tangible way.  

Most often we have had just a handful of outside guests, maybe as many as 4 or 5.  This year was 

different!  We had no less that 15 guests for our special festive dinner this time. That was about 1/3 of our 

total for the day.  Several we knew already; a few were new to us.  What a blessing to have abundance 

from God in our lives, and to be able to share it around a table of fellowship. 

we are still very much a multi-cultural crowd.  We were especially encouraged by the good cooperation of 

our own members in putting this meal together. 

Back at camp, briefly... 

Our previous newsletter had a lot of info about our summer camp activities. Since then we were back at 

camp for our Fall Camp weekend, the end of October.  We had a good crowd. Paul taught the adult class.  

The 2nd pic shows one of the kids groups, on a hike.  Is so nice to have a winter-proof facility to encourage 

more participation in these kinds of events. 

Later, in November, we were blessed to return to the Euro-American Family Retreat in Rothenburg, 

Germany.  For those of our readers who might know them, here we are with Mark and Jill Brazle.  It was 

great to see them there and back in Belgium too, while they visited Luk and Holly. 
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Blessings to each one!    Paul and Carol Brazle


